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NOTICE

24.11.2020

The second meeting with the HoDs of the College, regarding the Intermediate Examinations
2020, is scheduled to be held on the Google Meet Platform on 25.11.2020 from 8 P.M. to 10
P.M. The link for the meeting is given in the “Sarsuna College Official” WhatsApp Group. All
HoDs are requested to join the said meeting. It is important and very urgent. Those, who are not
the members of the said group at present, are asked to send request to the undersigned for
their inclusion into the official WhatsApp Group of the College. This should be treated as
mandatory. All Administrative and Academic information will be provided to this Group.
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